
From: Information Management Team <Susan.Sales@huttcity.govt.nz> 

Sent on: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 10:11:50 PM 

To: Darren Conway <fyi-request-20148-b782842f@requests.fyi.org.nz> 

Subject: Official Information request - Seaview Links Project Feasibility Report 2015 

    

 

Tēnā koe Darren 

 

We refer to your official information request dated 5 August 2022 for the Seaview 

Links Project Feasibility Report 2015. 

 

Hutt City Council has not been able to find a copy of the Seaview Links Project 

Feasibility Report 2015. Accordingly, your request for this information is refused 

under section 17(g) of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings 

Act, on the grounds the information requested does not exist or, despite reasonable 

efforts to locate it, cannot be found. 

 

I have located the Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency report linked here: 

www.nzta.govt.nz/assets/projects/petone-grenada-link-road/docs/p2g-chronology-

of-reports-and-decisions.pdf. This may be of interest to you. It includes discussion 

on feasibility of a linking road in the vicinity of Seaview. This could be the road 

that the Seaview Links Project Feasibility Report relates to, and Waka Kotahi NZ 

Transport Agency may be able to provide you with more information on it. 

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 

response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 

www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

Please note that this response may be published on the Council’s website. 

 

Ngā mihi 

  

Susan Sales 

Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor Official Information and 

Privacy 

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 

31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 

Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 



From: Darren Conway <fyi-request-20148-b782842f@requests.fyi.org.nz> 

Sent: Friday, 5 August 2022 2:13 pm 

To: Information Management Team 

<informationmanagementteam@huttcity.govt.nz> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Official Information request - Seaview Links Project 

Feasibility Report 2015 

 

Dear Hutt City Council, 

 

This is a request for the report referred to as "Seaview Links Project Feasibility 

Report 2015" 

 

This report is referenced in the "Petone, Esplanade Strategic Case, version 1.0 " 

identified as "Strategic Case CVL - Part-A – 1.0" 

The report is referenced page 1, section 1.2. 

 

An on-line search failed to find the report. 

 

Please provide the most recent version of the "Seaview Links Project Feasibility 

Report 2015" 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Darren Conway 

Lower Hutt 
 


